Jennifer Blackman

From: Alicia Gamez <amgamez@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 6:39 PM

To: Jennifer Blackman

Cc: Alasdair Clements

Subject: BCLT project - information provided to BCLT

Hello Jennifer,
Thank you for taking time to speak with me earlier today.

As I requested during our call, I would like to have copies of any information provided to the BPUD Board
about the BCLT "emergency" project.on the Tacherra land.

As I described to you, I am very concerned that this project is proceeding improperly. The BCLT plans

presented to Marin County and approved on May 9, claim an "existing" road. But that road was built between
July 2022 and February 2023. See the images below, taken from Google Street View, showing April 2019, July .
2022, and February 2023.

The photos show that someone, probably the property owner BCLT, built a road across a wetland. Evidently,
without permits. Where in April 2019, there was standing water, a road now runs. And that newly built

"existing road" was used to justify an "emergency" application.

I request that you please provide to me any and all information that is included in any board packet or provided
to BPUD or the board about this project.

Alicia Gamez

415-225-8738
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